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Thank you for allowing me to share my thoughts about HB 2026 today. My name is Rachel 
Motley and I am a voter in Riley county. I am writing to encourage a NO vote on HB 2026.  

While this bill makes it seem as though it has the what interest of the pregnant person at heart, 
it creates confusion surrounding when life begins. Bills like this undermine rights for pregnant 
people that were undeniably supported by Kansans. Kansas is in not interested in furthering the 
anti-abortion agenda. In addition, this bills assumes that every positive pregnancy test ends with 
a child, therefore doesn't take into account miscarriages and stillbirths.  

Once again, thank you for taking the time to hear my thoughts on this bill. Please vote not in 
favor of HB 2062. Thank you.  

 


